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Subject: Important Status Update: Registered Clubs & Student Organiza:ons
Date: Friday, March 13, 2020 at 5:29:37 PM Pacific Daylight Time
From: MaLhew Jacobson

Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 1:54:33 PM
Subject: Ex: Important Status Update: Registered Clubs & Student Organiza:ons
 
Good ATernoon Clubs & Organiza:on Officers, 
 
As you are probably aware by now, President Coley sent out a message earlier this week regarding
updates on the coronavirus (COVID-19). 
 
At this :me, our campus needs to limit the exposure of COVID-19, Consistent with California
Department of Public Health recommenda:ons, Cal Poly Pomona is promoEng social distancing by
canceling all events and gatherings with more than 100 parEcipants, effecEve March 12, 2020, through
May 31, 2020.
  
So, what does this mean for our registered clubs & student organizaEons?
 

All events and gatherings hosted by CPP Registered Student Organiza:ons both on or off-
campus with more than 100 parEcipants and non-essenEal gatherings, meeEngs and events
under 100 parEcipants are to be canceled through May 31, 2020.
You will receive a formal cancella:on from 25 Live shortly, but this serves an official no:ce of
cancella:on.
We will also stop accep:ng new reserva:ons for any events between March 12, 2020- May 31,
2020.
It is advised that organizers exercise key preven:on strategies, including social distancing of six feet
per person. If this degree of social distancing cannot be achieved then the gathering should be
canceled or rescheduled.
We highly recommend using zoom or other modali:es to conduct your organiza:on business.
Need help secng up Zoom mee:ngs? You can reach out to CPP IT for assistance. Check out their
site, or you can email them at itservicedesk@cpp.edu.  

 
Please refer to the CPP Health Alert Website for the :meliest informa:on. We also strongly encourage you
to check your CPP email accounts regularly to ensure you are receiving the most up-to-date informa:on. If
you have any ques:ons please email  healthalert@cpp.edu.
 
As a reminder, we encourage you to wash your hands frequently and maintain appropriate social
distancing. Thank you for your pa:ence and considera:on as we collec:vely work to keep our campus
and our community safe and healthy.
 
Lastly, given the nature of on-going COVID-19 updates please know that we will con:nue monitoring
the situa:on and guidelines are subject to change at any:me.
 
Thank You,
Office of Student Life and Cultural Centers
 

https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdc.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2F2019-ncov%2Fcommunity%2Flarge-events%2Fmass-gatherings-ready-for-covid-19.html%3FCDC_AA_refVal%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fwww.cdc.gov%252Fcoronavirus%252F2019-ncov%252Fcommunity%252Fmass-gatherings-ready-for-covid-19.html&data=02%7C01%7Ccrwong%40cpp.edu%7C898ee1b7d4fe4498fc1608d7c790c0c3%7C164ba61e39ec4f5d89ffaa1f00a521b4%7C0%7C0%7C637197296831507761&sdata=DdYZX3QUClgXC8TsvYjY9dNoiUSSKfBLcFy%2Bb3oPMa4%3D&reserved=0
https://www.cpp.edu/it/students/
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